
From: Elizabeth Hall [mailto:ehalldvm1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 9:59 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Project 
 
Good morning- 

As a resident of Hopkinton NH, I want to let the NH SIte Evaluation Committee know of my opposition to 
the Northern Pass Project as it now stands.  Please do not approve this project- it will forever mar our 
beautiful NH wilderness, and our lovely old towns and communities.  Once these towers are up, they will 
never be able to be taken down.  Our landscape is one of our most valuable assets. 

I would support burial of the entire NH portion of the lines, or none at all. 

Thank you so much- 

Elizabeth Hall 
369 Crowell Rd 
Hopkinton, NH 03229 
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